
Dear Church Staff, 

As we celebrate Appreciation Week, we want to take a moment to express our heartfelt gratitude 

for your dedication and hard work in serving our church community. 

Your unwavering commitment, compassion, and faithfulness do not go unnoticed. We appreciate 

the long hours, the creative ideas, and the love you pour into every task you undertake. 

Thank you for being an integral part of our church family. Your efforts have made a profound 

difference in the lives of many, and we are blessed to have you with us. 

May you be encouraged and uplifted during this special week and always. We look forward to 

celebrating you and your contributions! 

With appreciation, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Church Name] 


